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IMPORTANT NOTICE

As of October 1, 2003, telemarketing or “cold calling” has become highly regulated. The Federal Trade Commission (FTC) and the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) have each created regulations that impose a significant number of obligations on anyone marketing goods or services by telephone. The regulations include a prohibition on making calls to anyone listed on the National Do-Not-Call Registry. There are significant penalties for failure to comply with the law.

The new regulations and the Do-Not-Call Registry can be accessed at the federal agency websites as follows: FCC at www.fcc.gov and FTC at: www.ftc.gov. Access to the registry is free for up to five area codes of data. Beyond that, there is an annual fee of $25.00 per area code.

If you are member of the National Association of Realtors( or the _____[Insert State Name]_____ Association of Realtors(, you can also access a great deal of information on those associations’ web sites.

When you receive a Farm Package from us, some telephone numbers are usually omitted. We have been advised by our service provider that an effort is made to compare the numbers against the Registry, but that no guarantee is given that the telephone numbers are not on the Do Not Call Registry. Accordingly, it is necessary for anyone who wishes to call those numbers to first check the most recent Do Not Call Registry.

